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WESTERN NORTH CAROLINA CONFERENCE LAY ORGANIZATION

March 5, 2015
I greet you in the Mighty and Matchless name of our Lord and Savior Jesus the Christ! 

As you are aware, the next Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization meeting will be held on March 14, 2015, 10:00 a.m. at Mount Zion A.M.E. Church, Huffine Mill Road, Greensboro, North Carolina. Immediately following the regular business session, we will have the election of delegates to attend the Connectional Lay Biennial Convention.    

If we received your membership dues on or before February 17, 2015, seven (7) paid lay members in “good and regular standing” (6 adults and 1 young adult, between age of 18 – 30) from your local church have voting privileges.
As President of the Lay Organization, I look forward to you joining the March conference meeting as members of African Methodist Episcopal Church to join hands with me to continue embracing and up-holding the purpose and mission of the Lay Organization.
 
Thank you for your willingness to serve!
Sister Penny Oliver, President
The Western North Carolina Conference Lay Organization

Penny S. Oliver, President
Wilbert Hooker, Jr., 1st Vice President
Diane Foy, Recording Secretary
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